

Village of Mount Prospect
Press Release

DATE: September 1, 2022

CONTACT: Kristina Jakupovic, Administrative Superintendent

PHONE: 847-870-5640

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event on September 24 - Newsletter Correction

There was an error in the September issue of the Village's Newsletter in regards to the Household Hazardous Waste Collection. The Village of Mount Prospect Public Works Department will be hosting a special Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event on Saturday, September 24, 2022 from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Mount Prospect Public Works Facility, 1700 W. Central Road, Mount Prospect. However, collection will be by appointment only. Residents can schedule an appointment starting September 7, 2022. This special collection event is open to Mount Prospect residents ONLY. No business or commercial waste will be accepted.

To schedule your appointment or access more information regarding household hazardous waste collection, visit www.mountprospect.org/hhw.

#####